CLAWSON PERFORMING ARTS BOOSTERS

Minutes of January 5, 2010

Attending:  Kathy Smith, Steve Christenson, Debbie Christenson, Julie Martz, Kim Brown, Tavia DiSalvio, Lizzy Braxton, Nick Kuhl, Butch O’Brien and Kevin Turner

Call to Order:  7:00 pm

Secretary Report:  Approved as submitted.

Treasurer Report:  Approved as submitted.

Directors Report:

Kevin Phillips – Not present, but left e-mail report.  We will host High School Band Festival and Middle School Orchestra Festival.  Our band will play at the Middle School Festival.  Both bands will play Friday nights as it stands now.

Tavia DiSalvio – Charged $2.00 admission for show plus 50/50 drawing for December 16th Strings Winter Concert.  Requesting $300.00 for sheet music and miscellaneous.  
Nick Kuhl – Tuesday, March 16, 2010 Choir Concert 7:00pm High School and Middle School.  All School Musical Play in Spring, still deciding on which play, perhaps God Spell or Willie Wonka, taken from Drama fund, possibly looking at May.

Kerry Eppinger – Not Present.

Old Business – Bingo tent.  Lizzy Braxton reported on the Bottle Drive which made $700.00 for Band.  Next fundraiser will be Thunderbird Lanes at the end of January.
New Business – Tavia neceived an e-mail that 2nd weekend of festival is Orchestra, band will be at another location.  She e-mailed MS to find out what is going on.  Betsy will talk to Kevin.  CPAB needs a new Secretary for the 2010-2011 term  Contact Julie Martz for details (248) 506-7080.   Need 2010-2011 coordinator for Fruit Fundraiser.

Fundraisers:  Garden Fresh starts Wednesday January 13th, 2010.  Make Checks available to CPAB.  Linda Eppinger helping when needed.  Fruit Fundraiser did well, replacement fruit was needed for a couple orders, but all good otherwise.  Win the drumline tickets are available.  1500 tickets.  Volunteers needed to sell tickets at  Basketball games Girls and Boys.  Volunteers and students needed:      Boys                               Girls
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Some tickets will also be available in the High School office.

The Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser will be Tuesday, April 27th from 5:30 to 8:00 pm.  50/50 tickets will be sold.  Tentative admission is Adults $8.00, Children $5.00, children under 4 free, performers only-eat free.  

Good of the Organization:  A reminder from CPAB members that audience members for performances should remain seated until the end or intermission.  Recording may be taking place.  
Thank you for coming!

Adjourned:  8: 19 pm  

Next meeting is February 2, 2010

Respectfully Submitted,

Julie Martz
